
Dear Parents and Carers, Head Teacher’s Comments  
It is wonderful to be back in school after the half-term break and we hope you all enjoyed the week.  
 
We have all had a super time at Forest Schools today. EYFS and KS1 used their bush-craft skills to 
make their own little fires. They have been learning about Bonfire Night and Guy Fawkes in class this 
week and have been discussing how to stay safe on Bonfire Night.  
 
KS2 are currently studying the Stone Age – we have lots of exciting activities planned for this term. 
If your child is in KS2, can they tell you what we did at the forest today, linked to their topic? 
 
Congratulations to our newly formed 'mini police', who will be joining children from St. Marys and St. 
Martins in some very exciting community projects in the new year. Watch this space! 
 
Thank you to PCSO Sarah Blacow for joining the Explorers on Wednesday. Sarah took the time out of 
her busy day to show us how to safely cross the roads. We are so grateful for Sarah for taking the 
time to look after our children.  
 
We are very sad to see our lovely School Business Manager, Mrs Stephens leave us today. Mrs 
Stephens will be greatly missed by all the staff, children, parents and Governors. She has been part 
of our team for over 8 years; we wish her lots of luck and happiness in her new venture and we hope 
she keeps in touch. 
  
We hope you enjoy the weekend and please stay safe, 
 
Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 

Head of School and Executive Head Teacher    

  
ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Reception    79.3% 
Year 1    100% 
Year 2  95.7% 
Year 3    100% 
Year 4    100% 
Year 5       98.9% 
Year 6        100% 

Wonderful! 
Year 1, Year 3, 
Year 4 & Year 6 
100% – that’s 

fantastic! 

DIARY – NOVEMBER 2021 
Monday 8th  KS2 Parent’s Evening telephone appointments, 1pm-3.30pm 
Wednesday 10th Cross Country, Y5&Y6 in school time 
Thursday 11th Remembrance Day 
Friday 12th EYFS & KS1 Parent’s Evening telephone appointments,  

1pm-3.30pm 
Club Day Dates Cost 
Christmas Craft Club Tuesday To 14th 

December 
£12 

Christmas Sewing Club Wednesday To 15th 
December 

£12 

Football Club Friday To 10th 
December 

£10 

                  
Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please 
Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session  
After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 
*Please book 48 hours in advance to allow staff planning or we cannot guarantee availability. 
 

 
MENU 2 

Week 
beginning 

Monday 7th of 
November 

2021 

Our Explorers learning road 
safety this week 


